
A great time was had at Mitch’s for our June 19, 2025 DNO.  We were amazed at the beauty of 
the upstairs dining room and will definitely     go there again – the food, 
service and ambiance were outstanding.      Thanks to Joan for hosting 
and to Vivian for taking these great       pictures. As you can see, 
beautiful Barbara Bierie was a favorite      with the guys and Sandra 
didn’t disappoint with her fabulous shoes! 
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